
Shakespeare Class News         

 

9th December 2022 
 
Hi from Shakespeare class,  
Week seven of the second half of our Autumn 
term and the festive mood continues to grow.  
In class this week as we approach the end of 
this Autumn term it has been lovely to see so 
many of you join us in some activities.  From 
being involved in the Sunday Church service at 
St. Marys to the ‘Memory walk’ on Thursday.  
Then there was the Christingle service and 
lastly the celebration assembly on Friday, 
followed by open classrooms.   Thank you for 
all of your support. 
 
Please have a look at the ‘Upcoming Dates’ on 
the news sheet, as there is still lots going on 
next week. 

 
Homework 
This week there is no tasks being set.  Please 
though can I have in any books that remain at 
home.   
 
English / Literacy (Pink book) 
Not coming home this week.   
 
Atom Learning 
No additional activities set this week.  
 
Spellings 
None set. 
 

(Year 5 & 6 
focused words) 

 
Spelling rule: 

Challenge Spelling 
Words 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

  
 
 
 
Maths 
Mental Arithmetic books not coming 
home.  Please can I have in those that are 
outstanding. 
 
Reading 
Years 5 and 6 pupils should be reading for 
at least 30 minutes x 5 a week.  This could 
be reading to an adult aloud, 
independently or sharing a book together. 
It is important that the comprehension 
and understanding of the text is checked 
regularly.  
 
Race to Read 
Children are being encourage to complete 
50 reading sessions and these should be 
recorded on the sheet within their ‘green’ 
Reading record book. 

 

Upcoming Dates from the calendar 

 

12th December - Forest School for Year 

5 

14th December – Christmas Lunch. 

15th December – Whole School Trip to 

the Pantomime in Canterbury.   

16th December – Start of the Christmas 

break. 

 

Finally, please remember that there is  
lots more information about things going 
on in Shakespeare class which can be  
found on the school website within  
the Shakespeare class pages 

I hope you have a lovely weekend 

and are keeping warm.  As 

always, many thanks for your 

support 



 

 

 

 


